
 

Hearing Conservation  

The purpose of the Hearing Conservation Program is to prevent 

occupational noise exposures which could lead to noise-induced 

hearing loss and to comply with existing federal occupational noise 

exposure regulations. Employees who experience an average exposure 

of 85 decibels, Time-Weighted Average (TWA), over an 8-hour work 

shift are included in Lehigh University's Hearing Conservation 

Program that includes training and annual hearing tests (audiograms). 

The audiograms are performed at Lehigh Valley Health Network, 

Healthworks. 

 

The Hearing Conservation Training Program is available online at the Environmental Health and 

Safety website. 

Contacts  

 Overall Program Management - Randy Shebby (610)758-6240 rasf@lehigh.edu 

References  

 OSHA Noise Standard (29 CFR 1910.95) 

Lehigh Safety Resources  

 Hearing Conservation Policy 

 Hearing Conservations Training Program 
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https://facilities.lehigh.edu/about-us/environmental-health-safety/policies
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